Dove HCR No. 214

Urges and requests Secretary of the Interior, Ken Salazar, to reconsider the directive that he
issued which instituted six-month moratorium on oil and gas exploration in the Gulf of
Mexico and to possibly alter that directiveto minimizethe negative economicimpact of such
directive on the already damaged economies of the state of Louisiana and the other oil and
gas producing states along the Gulf of Mexico.



